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Dosher board elects three officers 
 

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Memorial Hospital Board of Trustees has re-elected Sherri 

Marshall as board chair. Also elected to one year terms as officers were Karen Taylor, 

elevated from board secretary to vice chair, and Joe Agovino, who succeeds Taylor as 

secretary.  

Each member of the seven-member body was elected to a six-year, non-paying term on 

the board by residents of Smithville Township. The all-volunteer board provides governance for 

the operation of Dosher Memorial Hospital and its health and wellness services and facilities. 

Read more at www.dosher.org. 
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